
HENNEPIN SCHOOLS  
Request for Special Education Contracted Services Proposals 

 

 

 

Hennepin Schools is in the process of gathering bids for special education contracted services 

for next year. We are reaching out to current providers, as well as additional providers who 

might be interested in serving Hennepin Schools. In order to fulfill the required bid process, 

Hennepin Schools are looking for services in the following areas: Speech, OT, School Psych, 

DAPE, Autism Consultant, and Due Process Support and accepting bids for services. 

 

Please provide the following information: 

 Name of Company 

 Business Contact information (email, phone, address, contact person) 

 Business Website 

 Service provided  

 Hourly rate of service 

 Travel, protocol, test kits, etc. costs 

You may include multiple services in one bid, if your company offers this. However please 

complete separate information for each service provided by April 15.  Bids will be reviewed by 

April 30, 2025. 

 

Bids may be sent via email to Mr. Yassin Mahmud at Yassin Mahmud at 

ymahmud@hennepinschools.org  
 

mailto:ymahmud@hennepinschools.org

